
ERSS Class of 2023

What’s New for the Class of 2023 ERSS?

1.	 Within the demographic section, “LGBTQ Status” has been updated to “LGBTQ+ Status.”

2.	 Under Business employment, the “landman (within an energy company)” option has been 
removed. These graduates should now be reported using the “other” business job type.

Visit www.nalp.org/erssinfo to view and download the Class of 2023 survey form.

 

http://www.nalp.org/erssinfo

